HJ International Graduate School for Peace and Public Leadership is moving to
New Yorker Hotel 12t floor
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HJI International Conference

On January 24-26, 2025 HJI convened its 2nd Annual International Conference on
Peace and Public Leadership. A distinguished group of 20 scholars gathered to

discuss and reflect on the theme "New Directions in Unificationism: A Time for

Consideration."

President's Update on the Relocation
of HJI

Thank you for your continued support, friendship

and encouragement as we--—our faculty and

staff---continue to strive to honor the legacy and

build toward the future of this great institution,



celebrating the 50th anniversary since welcoming

its first class of students in 1975.

The online classes have enabled me to spend evenings taking classes while continuing

to teach at my school. It has been a big challenge to balance both, but that's how many

people in today’s changing world are creating transitions and improvements in their

lives.

For more information about HJI, email admissions@ hiji,edu

To apply to HJI click here
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